Hello preschool families!

This week in outdoor environment we
continued to paint the large flower pot that will
eventually hold our Peace Pole. All of the
students had a chance to paint with green, gold,
and blue while we enjoyed the surprisingly nice
September weather!

| also took a few more steps in getting our
outdoor environment ready for consistent work
and play. The gardens are being cleared, and
the tables, stumps, and stones are being
arranged to make a welcoming and beautiful
environment.

While clearing the garden, the students also
had the opportunity to smell the mint, oregano,
and sage which dried in the garden over the
summer. It was a fun experience!

Have time to help us plant next week? Want to
donate some supplies instead? See our sign up
genius here:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805094ba8
ae22a3fcl-fall

Next week we will spend more time in the
garden as we have our first planting day of the
season. We will also be painting rocks to
decorate our gardens.

| am looking forward to the cool weather that
October is sure to bless us with so that we can
spend more time together outside!

-Ms. Hubbard




